Appendix B - Questionnaire to Parents

April 2003

Dear Parents;

Now that you have had a chance to see the preparatory work we have been doing for the EQAO Grade 3 test
(the homework in the yellow notebooks and the practice using last year’s test), I am looking for some feedback.

Please answer the questions below and return them to me. I may use some of your responses in my Action Research
Paper (anonymously, of course).

Thank you for your input and continuous support.

A. Smith
PS. The testing dates will be May 8,9,12,13 and 14 (am only).

1. What are your thoughts, feelings and/or ideas about the EQAO Grade 3 testing?

2.Do your have any comments or suggestions about the mathematics work your child has been doing at school
and as homework to prepare for the EQAO Grade 3 test?





